
From: Devlin, Lotte
To: 'rbrundrett@thestate.com' <rbrundrett@thestate.com>
CC: Parks, Beth S <Beth.Parks@SCDMV.net>

Date: 10/25/2006 6:14:31 PM
Subject: You inquiry of DMV

Rick,

Beth Parks called and said that you again asked if we had taken any vehicle immobilization suspension 
action on any vehicles.

As we previously indicated, we have not suspended any vehicles through DUI immobilization. We did 
receive 128 affidavits from the courts, but more than two-thirds of those did not contain vehicle 
information that we could use to suspend the vehicle license. As we indicated, since we knew that we were 
not getting all of the information, we needed to change our processing.

Our current process, which will be implemented by the end of the year, will allow us to automatically 
suspend the vehicles registered to the persons convicted of the subject offenses when the conviction is 
added to the driver license record and the driver license suspension becomes effective. The offender can 
then apply for any exemptions that may apply.

SCDMV Communications
(803) 896-8198
Lotte Devlin
Policy and Planning Administrator 
SC Department of Motor Vehicles 
P.O. Box 1498
Blythewood, SC 29016
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